
 

 SMC Corporation 

 
 

 
October 26, 2020 

 
(Update) 

Notification Regarding Mitigation Measures for the COVID-19 
 

 

We would like to inform you of SMC Group’s current mitigation measures taken to cope with the 

Coronavirus Disease of 2019 (COVID-19) as described below. 

 

1) Production and Shipment Situation 

 SMC’s major factories (Japan and China) have been maintaining full scale production since 

February, 2020. 

 Each factory (Singapore, US, India and Vietnam) are also in full scale production, under the 

guidance of local government. 

 Each factory has been implementing measures to prevent the spread of this disease. As a result, 

very few employees have been confirmed to be infected by COVID-19. 

 Even though there have been some effects from flight restrictions, our shipment and purchasing 

logistical situation has been steady with no supply chain problems.  

 SMC has sufficient stock of parts and products to supply our customers without interruption.  

 

2) Sales Situation 

 All of SMC’s major sales branches are operating as normal. 

 Some sales branches located in South America, Europe and Southeast Asia have had 

interruptions with lock downs. However, there have been no major issues for SMC’s sales activities.  

 Those customers that cannot accept visits by SMC salespersons are being taken care of via email 

and telephone calls.  

 

Respectfully,  

For further inquiries, please contact below: 

e-mail: disclosure@smcjpn.co.jp 

SMC Corporation 
Akihabara UDX 15F, 
4-14-1, Soto-Kanda Chiyoda-Ku Tokyo 101-0021, Japan 
TEL: +81(0)3-5207-8271 
https://www.smcworld.com 


